
 

TALES and TEA 
Based on the wonderful non-profit organization 
called The Moth, which is dedicated to the art and 
craft of storytelling, we will have our own            
storytelling hour for Sisterhood members. 

MORE ABOUT THE MOTH 

THURSDAY, MAY 2, 3-5PM 

Location: 4930 Kingston Way, Naples ( Islandwalk 
Gated Community) 

RSVP is required in order to receive a code to    
enter the Community. 

Please let Susan know your cellphone number so 
the code can be sent to you when you RSVP.  

RSVP: email: sweetsusan62@gmail.com or call 
Susan at 203-257-8598 

Friends and/or family are welcome to come and 
share a story as well. There will be many tea op-
tions to choose from. 

Hope you can join us for this wonderful afternoon 
of unleashing the power of story in our lives. 

Presents 

mailto:sweetsusan62@gmail.com
https://files.constantcontact.com/0ba2e28e701/03075820-92c7-4613-baef-03edd3f24b08.pdf

